KINGSCLIFF RATEPAYERS and PROGRESS ASSOC. inc
PO Box 1164, Kingscliff NSW 2487

General Manager All correspondence to our PO Box please.
Tweed Shire Council

Box 816

Murwillumbah

NSW 2484

Date: 7" October 2010

Attention: Nela Turnbull

Re: Naming of Bridges

Dear Ms Turnbull,

Thank you for your advice re: the names of the bridges near Kingscliff last month.
We have further discussed this topic and now forward our requests.

Our Association requests that the bridge over Cudgen Creek between the village of
Kingscliff and the SALT development be called the “Cudgen Creek Bridge” and this
name be placed on both approaches to the bridge.

We also request that the bridge on the Tweed Coast Road that is near Old Bogangar
village be called “Old Bogangar Bridge™ and this name be placed on both approaches
to the bridge.

We believe that the naming of these two bridges will reinforce the local names for the
bridges and will also place them in their historical context.
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